
 

 

 

 Congratulations on your 2021 retirement! 
 

On behalf of this Organization, I am extending you an invitation to join the Port Authority 

Retired Police Association, and become an integral part of one of the more active groups of men 

and women with which you can be affiliated. All ranks are welcome! 
 

Dues are $20.00 per year; however, the dues are waived for the remainder of the year you  

retire! 

 

Our meetings are held four times a year. The first three are on the first Thursday of March, June, 

and Sept, at a site to be determined. Our prior site closed due to the pandemic.  Lunch and 

refreshments are included. Locations will be announced on our website. 

 

The final meeting, and Holiday party, will be held on the first Thursday of December at the Fiesta, 

255 Route 17 South, Wood-Ridge, NJ. This includes a Cocktail hour, Open bar all night, Buffet 

Dinner, and Viennese Style Deserts. The Member cost is one half of the total cost. PARPA 

subsidizes the remaining cost. In 2020, the cost was $45 to the member. 

 

We have events scheduled throughout the year. All the event info can be found on our website by 

clicking here    https://www.parpagroup.com/ 

 

Please fill out the application and mail it to Treasurer John Zultanky at the above address or 

email it to him at  PARPAdues@gmail.com . Upon receipt, John will send you additional info  

concerning the Holiday Party, cards, etc… 

 

 
Last Name                                                   First Name             MI                                Retirement Date/ CMD 

 

 
Address                                                                                City, State, ZIP 

 

 
Phone #                                                                                EMAIL Address 

 

 

Fraternally, 

Joe Nicoletti 2nd VP 

Membership Committee Chairman 

 

https://www.parpagroup.com/
mailto:PARPAdues@gmail.com
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